
MANAGER’S DESK FOR AUGUST 28, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

WE’RE FOUR DAYS AWAY FROM THE START OF THIS YEAR’S BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH. 

NOT TO BE CONFUSED WITH OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH. ALTHOUGH IT’S USUALLY THE 

OTHER WAY AROUND. SOME THINK OF OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH AS OUR BIRTHDAY 

LETTER MONTH. BUT IT WAS ON SEPTEMBER 17, 1967 THAT WRVM FIRST WENT ON THE 

AIR.  

FOR THE NEXT FEW DAYS, I’M SHARING SOME LETTERS THAT CAME IN DURING SPRING 

LETTER MONTH. I’M ALMOST AT THE BOTTOM OF THE STACK OF LETTERS I SET ASIDE. 

[NANCY – CLINTONVILLE]  DEAR WRVM. I HEARD YOU ASK TODAY FOR US TO INCLUDE ONE 

OF OUR FAVORITE VERSES. HERE ARE TWO OF THEM. THE ONE ON THE FRONT OF THE CARD; 

“I AM WITH YOU…I AM YOUR GOD. I WILL STRENGTHEN YOU; I WILL HELP YOU; I WILL 

UPHOLD YOU.” AND THIS, ISAIAH 41:10. AND II CHRONICLES 16:9, “FOR THE EYES OF THE 

LORD RUN TO AND FROM THROUGHOUT THE WHOLE EARTH, TO SHOW HIMSELF STRONG ON 

BEHALF OF THOSE WHOSE HEART IS LOYAL TO HIM.” 

THERE’S SOMETHING COMFORTING ABOUT KNOWING GOD’S EYES ARE WATCHING OVER ME, 

THE HE WILL STRENGTHEN ME AND HELP ME. AND WHEN I CAN’T DO IT, I KNOW HE WILL 

SHOW HIMSELF STRONG ON MY BEHALF. I AM A MONTHLY CONTRIBUTOR TO WRVM BUT I AM 

INCLUDING AN ADDITIONAL CHECK TO HELP DURING THIS DIFFICULT TIME. YOUR MUSIC 

AND PROGRAMS ARE SUCH A BLESSING TO ME. THANK YOU FOR ALL YOU DO! GOD BLESS. 

LET ME COMMENT ON THIS A BIT. I HAVE READ ABOUT STATIONS THAT HAD TO LAY 

SOME OF THEIR STAFF OFF DUE TO A LACK OF SUPPORT. THANKS TO LISTENERS LIKE 

NANCY AND MANY OTHERS, WHO GAVE EXTRA DURING THE PAST FEW MONTHS, WE 

HAVE NOT HAD TO DO THAT. SO TO ALL OF YOU WHO HAVE BEEN SO GENEROUS IN 

SUPPORTING THE WRVM RADIO MINISTRIES, THANK YOU AND MAY GOD RICHLY BLESS 

YOU FOR ALL YOU DO FOR THE KINGDOM OF CHRIST. 

NORMALLY THE SUMMER MONTHS ARE CHALLENGING ENOUGH FINANCIALLY, WITHOUT 

THIS PANDEMIC THAT HAS SEEN SO MANY PEOPLE GET LAID OFF OR LET GO FROM THEIR 

JOBS. THE MONTH OF SEPTEMBER, OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH, IS A TIME WHEN WE 

NORMALLY LOOK FORWARD TO THE END OF A SUMMER DROUGHT, SO TO SPEAK, AS 

PEOPLE’S SCHEDULES GET BACK TO NORMAL AND THEY ARE LISTENING MORE. AND SO 

WE THANK YOU FOR REMEMBERING OUR FINANCIAL NEEDS.  

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


